NAVAL TRAINING SCHOOL (MACHINIST'S MATES) UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS LAWRENCE, KANSAS

February 19, 1943

Dr. Forrest C. Allen University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

You may be assured that I will be very glad to serve as a member of the Advance Gifts Committee as you requested in your letter of February 16th.

At your convenience, I would appreciate greatly to be informed fully on more of the details as to my duty as a member of this committee.

Cordially yours,

A. H. BUHL
Commanding Officer.